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MEMORANDUM FOR: George D. Calkins, SD

FROM: Frank L. Ingram, PA

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F PRELIMINARY DRAFT STAFF PAPERS ON
DECOMMISSIONING: NUREG-0584 ON FINANCIAL

'

ASSURANCE AND NUREG-0590 ON REGULATORY CHANGES

The Office of Public Affairs has no comment on the subject

documents which were transmitted by cover of Robert M. Benero's

September 11 memorandum, same subject as above.
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Frank Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
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